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May 8, 2020 
 
 
 
Richard Parks 
White Peterman Properties Inc 
1000 E 80th Pl Ste 700N 
Merrillville IN  46410 
 
Re: Termination of VCP Agreement for the following Site: 
 

• Site Name: Maaco Auto Painting Bodywork 9th Ave 
• Site Address: 739 9th Ave N, Seattle, WA  98109 
• Facility/Site No.: 2224749 
• VCP Project No.: NW2953 

 
 
Dear Richard Parks: 
 
The Department of Ecology (Ecology) is terminating the VCP Agreement governing Project No. 
NW2953.  The project involved the cleanup of the Maaco Auto Painting Bodywork 9th Ave 
facility (Site).  The effective date of termination is the date of this letter.  We are providing this 
notice in accordance with the terms of the Agreement. 

Reason 

Ecology is terminating the Agreement because we have decided to supervise further action at the 
Site under an order or decree. 

Next Steps 

Based on this decision, Ecology will take the following steps:   
 

1. Send you an invoice for any costs remaining on your account.  In accordance with 
the terms of the Agreement, you remain responsible for any costs incurred by us 
before the effective date of termination. 

 
2. Conduct a site hazard assessment (SHA) and rank the Site for further action. 
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Contact Information 

Ecology is committed to working with you to accomplish the prompt and effective cleanup of the 
Site.  If you have any questions about this notice, please contact me at louise.bardy@ecy.wa.gov 
or (425) 649-7209. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Louise Bardy 
VCP Unit Supervisor 
Toxics Cleanup Program, NWRO 
 
cc: Cris Watkins, GeoEngineers 
 Sonia Fernandez, Ecology VCP Coordinator 

Tanner Bushnell, Ecology Site Manager 
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